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Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection office 
moving 

 
(Kahnawà:ke – 18, Tsothóhrha/December 2014) The Kahnawà:ke Environment 
Protection Office (KEPO) would like to inform the community that their offices will be 
moving to the Lands Unit building located across from the Kahnawake Youth Center. 
 
The new location of KEPO will be accessible this Friday, December 19th with the same 
hours of operation as the Lands Unit; weekdays from 8:30am to 4pm.  
 
The move will allow KEPO to work closer together with other departments of the Lands 
Unit. 
 
KEPO can still be reached at same number at 450-635-0600. However, there may be a 
delay when switching the line to their new location.  
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion until Friday, December 19

th
 at 4pm  

For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
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